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APPENDIX 7 

 

 

 

Date 

 

 

Mr. Marc Serna 

Moulton Niguel Water District 

P.O. Box 30203 

Laguna Niguel, CA 92607-0203 

 

Re: Project: 

 Permit Extension 

 

Dear Mr. Serna:  

 

 By this letter we are informing you that construction of the subject project has not begun prior to the 

one year anniversary of the agreement between                                                            and the District, in 

accordance with the articles of Section 300.12 of the STANDARD SPECIFICATIONS. 

 

 The project plans have not changed, and we provide a recent copy of the plans for your verification. 

 

 or 

 

 The plans have changed, as detailed below, and we provide for your review and approval a recent 

copy of the plans, with the changes delineated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Developer's engineer 

 

 


